
 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework 

 

Teacher: Mrs Archer Dytch Subject Maths Date: 21.1.22 

 

 

Good afternoon  

Once more we have reached Friday and I am pleased to say we are nearly back to a full 

class.  We still have three off with Covid but fingers crossed, with the new isolation 

periods, no one will be off for long. I will continue to put the maths work on the website for 

those isolating.  

 

Curriculum:  

In science/topic we have spent the week doing more science investigations. We have tested 

spinners and made cars with changing wheel sizes for next week’s investigation, to find out 

the best wheel size. Thank you for sending in the boxes. 

 

In maths we have continued to work on our times tables, looking at inverses and 

understanding how multiplication and division are variations of one array. 

 

In English we have continued our work on the key features of explanation writing and will 

complete our ‘Hot Write’ next week before moving onto instructions. 

 

 
PE will be indoors on MONDAY and outdoors on WEDNESDAY. Please send appropriate kit, 

shorts/leggings and a tee-shirt for indoor and separate warm clothes for outdoors (hat and gloves on 

very cold days). 

 
HOMEWORK:    

 

This is to consolidating this week’s maths. I have sent home a problem solving and reasoning maths   

booklet with the children. They can be found in their Homework books. 

 

Times tables using purple mash and spellings once a week. Read three times a week (to be recorded 

in work diary) 

 

Other work to be completed in their homework book. 

 

Thank you. 

 
Mrs. Archer Dytch 
 

To be returned by:    27.1.22 

 


